
Judy Kay Scherr, CMC 
Rochester City Clerk 
Rochester City Hall 
201 -4th Street S.E., Room 135 
Rochester, MN 55904-37 42 

Docket Number: A-5808 

Dear Ms. Scherr: 

July 11, 1997 

City of Rochester 
M.S. 414.033, Subd. 2(3) 
Ordinance Number: 31 05 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above ordinance in 
accordancew~h Minnesota Statutes, Chapter414, and the Rules of Procedure. 

The law requires that a copy of the annexation ordinance must be delivered immediately by 
the governing body of the municipality to the appropriate county auditor or aud~ors, and filed with the 
township and the Secretary of State. We recommend that you also file the annexation ordinance w~h 
the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by the Board, which is the 
date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Olmsted County Aud~or 
Rochester Township Clerk 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


